
             

             

          

 
 

 

March 21, 2023 

 

 

لامَُ عَلَيْكُمْ وَرَحْمَةُ اِلله وَبَرَكَاتُهُ   السَّ
 

Assalaamu Alaykum Warahmatullaahi Warakaatuhu 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters: 

 

Ramadhaan Kareem! 
 

The Holy month of Ramadhaan begins on Thursday, March 23, 2023. Taraweeh salaah will 

commence on Wednesday, March 22, 2023 after Isha salaah.  Isha Iqamaah will be 9:00 pm. 

Jamaat ul Muttaqeen is pleased to announce that all programs have returned to normalcy.  As 

a reminder please note the following: 
 

 Refer to our Ramadhaan Salaah schedule for prayer times.  You can download 

schedule from our website at mjum.org. 
 

 There will be Iftar and Dinner every day of the month.  
 

 Limited slots are available for those who wish to sponsor complete or partial Iftar 

and Dinner. 
 

 All used water bottles and paper products must be placed in the garbage bins.   
 

 Additionally, please be reminded that the Masjid, Hall and the surrounding areas 

must be kept clean at all times.  
 

We pray that everyone has a blessed and fulfilling month and may Allaah SWT accept all our 

good deeds, aameen.  
 

Once again we wish you and your family Ramadhaan Mubarak.   

 

Please be further reminded to take all the necessary precautionary measures to safe guard your 

health and those around you.  
 

Jazaak Allaahu Khair.  

 
 

Muttaqeen Administration 

 

In the name of Allah, the Beneficent, the Merciful 

Jamaat ul Muttaqeen, Inc. 
1010 SW 196 Avenue, Pembroke Pines, FL 33029 

   Phone: 954.447.1789 | Email: mjum1010@gmail.com | Website: mjum.org  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

“And spend of your 

substance for the 

cause of Allah….”  

(Q 2:195) 
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